In reply to:

Box 824 Mancos, CO. 81328
Dear Bill,

This letter is to verify your reception of KXEG
RADIO on February 6, 2002.

All the best, as you continue on with your hobby.

Best regards,

Yo L

Ramon Bonilla
Production Director
KXEG Radio

4000 N. Central Avenue, Suite 720, Phoenix, AZ 85012

Phone (602) 254-5001  Fax (623) 245-1010



